THE MURRAY

HONG KONG

2 May 2018
To whom it may concern,

[ am writing this letter to recommend to you the excelient services of WHITE; Wellness,
Spa and Fitness Management services. Barry White has been working with The Murray,
Hong Kong, since August 2017 up until April 2018 to assist in providing services in the
setup of the Wellness facilities.

WHITE has really helped our company throughout the opening process.

| am confident about the services of WHITE and | can surely recommend the services.
Feel free to contact me for any questions you might have.

Regards,

>~

—

Duncan Palmer

Managing Director

The Murray, Hong Kong
duncan.palmer@niccolohotels.com
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